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October 25, 2021 

 

Mr. Hans F. Bader 

Bader Family Foundation 

1236 N. Stafford St.  

Arlington, VA 22201 

(703) 399-6738 

  

RE: Bader Family Foundation v. U.S. Commission on Civil Rights, Civil Action No. 21-2237 

(RDM) 

 

 

Dear Mr. Bader, 

 

In response to the Freedom of Information Act request referenced in Bader Family Foundation 

v. U.S. Commission on Civil Rights, Civil Action No. 21-2237 , the United States Commission 

on Civil Rights (USCCR) reviewed 3,862 email records and identified 280 non-exempt 

responsive records, which are attached to three email messages accompanying this letter.  

USCCR also identified three (3) email records that must be withheld pursuant to FOIA 

Exemption 6.  See 5 U.S.C. § 552(b)(6). 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact Assistant United States Attorney Michael A. 

Tilghman II by phone (202.252.7113) or email (michael.tilghman@usdoj.gov).  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

_________________ 

David Ganz 

General Counsel 

USCCR 

  

 

 

cc:  Michael A. Tilghman II  

Assistant United States Attorney 

  

 

Served via email to: hfb138@yahoo.com.  

 

mailto:michael.tilghman@usdoj.gov
mailto:hfb138@yahoo.com

